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Le Directeur général

The Director-General

24 July 2003

Dear Mr. Mori,

I would like to thank you very much for the splendid lunch to which
you invited me during my recent trip to Japan. It was really nice talking with
you and with the rest of the distinguished gathering. 1 much appreciated
your letting us have your views on current nuclear development programmes
in Japan, including the TEPCO issue and on GIF.

Should your travels bring you to Paris in the future, please let me
know in advance to allow us have further discussions on current issues.

Yours sincerely,

Director-General
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